
Nimkee Women’s Health will hold its annual 
Feather Link Tea in October. 

A Pink Fashion Show will be held with 
those who would like to participate by 
wearing pink or wearing a Pink Shawl that 
they have made themselves.

Pink Shawl workshops will be held at 
Seventh Generation and the Tribal College. 
All supplies will be provided.

Reservations are necessary
Please contact Judy Davis 

• Phone: 989.775.4629 
• Email: jdavis@sagchip.org

(Leave your name and phone number, and which 
session you wish to attend if you get voicemail.)

Workshop Locations:
Seventh Generation
Sept. 12  |  5 - 8 p.m.
• Limited to five participants 
• At their regular Thursday night sewing circle

Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College
Sept. 11 & 18  |  10 a.m. - 12 p.m.
• Limited to 10 participants


